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To
All the Zonal General Secretaries,
Dear Comrades,
IMPLEMENTATION OF CGIT AWARD
You are aware that the Hon’ble Supreme Court has given an Order on 7.9.2018 upholding the CGIT Award.  During the proceedings, the Attorney General of India Shri K.K. Venu Gopal representing the LIC, submitted that for want of documents /materials, the LIC is not in a position to verify the actual beneficiaries of the Award.
The Hon’ble Supreme Court directed the CGIT, New Delhi to look into the matter with regard to the claims made by the Unions/individual workman about entitled beneficiaries under the Award and submit a report to the Court within three months.
You are also aware that AIIEA has been requesting the LIC management to implement the CGIT Award in its true spirit and avoid any further litigation in this regard. 
Meanwhile, advise all our units to keep the records of the eligible candidates ready so as to submit to the CGIT in case of necessity. We shall keep you informed the developments in this regard.
With greetings,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Comradely yours,


General Secretary.
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